

A Member Church of the Florida Conference of Seventh-day Adventists

Pastor Lester Elliott,

Pastor Garry A. Gordon,

Senior Pastor Tel: (239) 398-4676

Associate Pastor

Shelly Pinnock, Church Clerk

Tel: (954) 937-4844

Tel: (954) 834-3446

churchclerk@lauderhillsda.org

March 8, 2017

Dear Children's Ministry Leader:

Lauderhill Seventh-day Adventist Church will be having it's **Children's Day** on **Saturday, April 8**, and we are inviting to you be a part of what we know will be a blessing-filled day.

The day's activities will consist of the morning services and a grand concert in the afternoon, followed immediatley by an open forum of Children's Ministries leaders:

Sabbath School9:15 amMidday Service11:00 amChildren's Choir Concert5:00 pmChildren's Ministries ForumAfter vespers

We would be honored if your Children's and/or Youth Choir would render items for the concert.

We would also like to encourage you to stay for the evening and participate in our open forum of Chidlren's Ministries leaders where we will network and share ideas to lift up the ministry. If you are unable to attend the forum please feel free to send a representative.

To confirm your participation, or if you have any questions, please call me, Sadia Greenwood, at (954) 646-7764, or email me at sadiagreenwood@gmail.com

Thank you for your consideration and support of our children. We look forward to your early and favorable response.

Sincerely,

Sadia Greenwood, Children's Ministries Director

Lauderhill Seventh-day Adventist Church

ha liveeno ooo